
Budget & Finance Committee Report 

Town Council Meeting, May 13, 2022 

 

The Budget and Finance Committee completed the budget process for Town Council’s approval.  A 

revised Investment Policy will be presented to Town Council at the May meeting.  The next meeting will 

be scheduled in late May to review the year-end reports.     


